
 
 
 

 

 
 

Construction Alert 
 

Weekend Full Closure of Eastbound Polk Parkway 
Entrance Ramp from Winter Lake Road 

 
 

Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise has scheduled a weekend full closure of the eastbound Polk 
Parkway/State Road (SR) 570 entrance ramp from Winter Lake Road/SR 540 for construction 
activities. In order to complete this work, traffic will be detoured during the following dates and times: 
 
Eastbound Polk Parkway/SR 570 entrance ramp for Winter Lake Road/SR 540 
Weekend full ramp closure, 9 p.m. Friday, June 28, to 6 a.m. Monday, July 1. 
 

Detour information: 
• Westbound Winter Lake Road/SR 540 traffic wishing to access eastbound Polk Parkway/SR 570 

will continue west to Winter Lake Road/SR 540A, travel west on SR 540A to Bartow Road/US 98 
and travel northeast on Bartow Road to access eastbound Polk Parkway. 

 
This work is part of the electronic toll conversion project along Polk Parkway/SR 570 from Interstate 
4 to Old Dixie Highway. Please note that this schedule may change due to inclement weather or 
unforeseen conditions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Public Information 

 
Louis Grisoglio  

Community Outreach Specialist 
407-264-3069 – or – 1-800-749-PIKE 

louis.grisoglio@dot.state.fl.us 
www.FloridasTurnpike.com • X.com/FloridaTurnpike 
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